. UNITED STATES
< NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
%';‘"‘ s WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

Mr. Donald F. Stankovsky
150 Corra Ct.
Roswell, GA 30076

Dear Mr, Stankovsky:

Thank you for you- suggestion to help improve conditions at Three
Mile Island. We tave marshalled very extensive resources i1 our
efforts here and your suggestion has been considered collectively
with others for possible applications.

On behalf of the entire NRC staff, | want to express my apprecia-
tion for your interest and contribution.

Sincerely,

o

darold R, Denton, Uirector
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation



